Dear Valued Patients.

We hope this letter finds you in the best of health and spirits. We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you – two dental families are coming together to create a new chapter in exceptional dental care. We are excited to announce that Precision Dental Care and Comfort Dentistry are merging to form Friendly Dental Co.

This union marks a significant milestone in our journey to provide you and your loved ones with the highest quality dental care. We believe that by combining our strengths and resources, we can offer an even more comprehensive range of services while maintaining the same friendly faces of your trusted dental professionals.

At Friendly Dental Co. you'll find all the familiar smiles united under one roof. Our team is eager to continue serving you with the same level of care and attention that you have come to expect from us.

Our partnership was driven by a shared vision of providing enhanced care to our community. By joining forces we can expand our availability, offering a greater range of appointment hours and reducing wait times for your convenience. We are dedicated to meeting your needs promptly while maintaining the high standards of care that you deserve.

Our new partnership allows us to introduce an array of exciting services and treatments. From IV Sedation and wisdom teeth extractions to botox, dermal fillers, and so much more. Our expanded offerings are designed to cater to your diverse needs. We are also proud to offer same-day smile transformations, ensuring that your confidence shines through every aspect of your life.

Friendly Dental Co. will continue the legacy of serving our community that dates back to 1926. For nearly a century, we have been committed to the health and happiness of our patients and we are honored to have earned your trust and loyalty.

We can't wait for you to experience the brand-new space that will be our home. This new chapter is a testament to our unwavering dedication to your well-being and our enthusiasm for providing you with the best dental care possible.

Thank you for being a valued member of our dental family. We look forward to continuing this journey together at Friendly Dental Co. Should you have any questions or concerns about the merger or our new location at 19 S. Main St. in Dry Ridge, please don't hesitate to reach out to us.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Friend Bechtel, Dr. Timothy McMahon, Dr. Jonathan W. Rich, Dr. William K Rich & Dr. Adam K. Rich